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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 128 A/ 

SAN CLEMENTE, CALIFORNIA 92672 

HAROLD B. RAY 

VICE PRESIDENT & SITE MANAGER TELEPHONE 

SAN ONOFRE October 22, 1985 714-368-9470 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region V Office 
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210 
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368 

Attention: Mr. D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects 

Subject: Enforcement Conference 

Dear Mr. Kirsch: 

Your letter dated October 21, 1985, confirms our conversation 
concerning an enforcement conference to be held at your offices 
on October 25, 1985. Upon further consideration, I have concluded 
that Southern California Edison could more effectively respond to 
your concerns if the conference could be scheduled so that the 
Station Maintenance Manager could attend.  

Accordingly, based on a telephone conversation with 
Mr. Phil Johnson on October 22, I understand the conference 
will be rescheduled to occur at the same time and place on 
October 30. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  

Sincerely, 

cc: L. T. Papay 
R. Huey (Senior Resident Inspector, NRC) 

101 3~~ 85102 
~~ AD0C 0dK Jo 

PDR 3_ _


